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Mrs. Gail Van Dyken
55 Sheffield Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Wayne, N.J. 07470 TO F01A-82-322

Dear Mrs. Van Dyken:

This is in response to your letter dated July 19,1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all documents
relating to the W. R. Grace & Company during the period January 1,1954
through July 20, 1982.

This letter confirms your telephone conversation of July 22, 1982, with
Nina Toms of n1y staff, in which she informed you the documents subject
to your request have already been made available for public inspection
and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H Street, N.W.;

Washington DC 20555.

As agreed in your conversation, Mrs. Toms will arrange for the records
to be reproduced by Literature Research Company, a private reproduction
contractor servicing the PDR. The charge for reproducing these records
is five cents ($0.05) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a). As also
agreed, you will bear the appropriate reproduction charges. You will be
billed by Literature Research Company for the reproduction charges, plus
tax and postage.

Should you have further questions regarding your request, please contact
Nina L. Toms at 492-8133.

s
This completes NRC's action on your request.

Si ly, -

f
M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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